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Supplement No. 1 
 

To 
 

Service Bulletin No. 547 
 

   The P/N 18M22676 connecting rod bearing is no longer available from Lycoming. It has been replaced by 
P/N LW-16143. 

 
   The sentence in the first paragraph of Service Bulletin No. 547 that calls out connecting rod bearings (P/N 
18M22676) should read as follows: 
 
Lycoming found no apparent operational or dimensional cause for the reported occurrences; however, in an 
effort to minimize any chance of an additional occurrence, Lycoming instituted a mandatory replacement 
program to equip the subject engines with new connecting rod bearings (P/N 18M22676 or P/N LW-16143) 
with increased durability. 
 
   The NOTE at the bottom of the page should read as follows: 
 
NOTE:  P/N 18M22676 or P/N LW-16143 bearings and all parts necessary to change bearings are included 

in kit P/N 05K23068. When factory stock of P/N 18M22676 is depleted, only P/N LW-16143 will 
be included in kit P/N 05K23068. Connecting rod bearings must be used only in rod sets of 
identical part numbers. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

© 2003 by Lycoming  “All Rights Reserved” 

MANDATORY 

SERVICE BULLETIN 


